
View Message

6/14/2019

Re: SAFETY RECALL – Multi-Model Transmission Mainshaft #1 - Update

Dear Honda Powersports Dealer:

On May 31, 2019, Honda launched a SAFETY RECALL and STOP SALE on certain model year 2018
CRF250L/LA, CRF250LR/LRA RALLY, 2018 CBR300R/A, 2018-2019 CMX300/A and 2019 CB300R/A
motorcycles to replace the transmission mainshaft.

SERVICE BULLETIN
Service Bulletin MULTI-MODEL: MAINSHAFT #1 is now available on iN.
The Service Bulletin can also be accessed by clicking here.

PARTS INFORMATION
Parts are available through the Controlled Parts Order system on iN.

Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this action.

If you have any questions, please contact AHM TechLine through TechLine Connect on iN or contact
your District Service Manager.

 

Sincerely,

 

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Powersports Products                                                                                 Bulletin # 19-0148

 

Sent on 06 14 2019     Expires on 07 14 2019

From Powersports Communications and Training
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